
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

July 11. 1958 

Mr. Geo. L . Verity 
Attorney- at- Law 
One Radio Plaza 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Verity: 

On behalf of your client, A. A. Greer, et al., we enclose 
two copies of Order R-1212 issued June 11, 1958, by the Oil Conservation 
Commission in Case 1461, which was heard on May 28th at Santa Fe 
before an Examiner. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
Ends . 


